
Cinderella 
a 

Broadway Production 
 
Auditions: Friday, August 4 & 11; 8:30 am - 7:00 pm 
Location: Rockbrook United Methodist Church, 9855 W. Center Rd., Omaha, NE 68124 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Hi! My name is Adrianna Trail. I am reaching out to you to let you know about an opportunity for your 
children to be in a professional play! I am on a very special team with my beloved high school music teacher 
Mrs. Kim Moore. Our goal is to bring the gift of music and acting to everyone, especially those outside of the 
public school arena. I was homeschooled until my sophomore year of high school. But I had always wished to 
be in a big production. I don't want another child to have to wish for that. I am here to give them that dream.  
 
Mrs. Moore has been teaching music for most of her life. In 2010-11, she produced and directed Joseph and 
the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat for the metro Omaha area homeschool community.  We met when she 
was my choir teacher at Heartland Christian School. Together we would like to invite the entire homeschool 
community to join us in putting on Cinderella. It will take place in March, 2018.  Because this date is so close 
we would like to begin auditions in August of 2017, and rehearsals will begin in September. 
 
Anyone who would like to participate is welcome!  All children will be cast and there will be a $50 entry fee. 
This fee is to cover our costs for costumes, venue, and practice space. Because we are not an organization we 
do not have these funds readily available to us.  However if a family were to have 2 or more children cast the 
fee would be limited to $100. We do not wish to discourage anyone from participating. If this is still going to 
be a struggle for you of any kind please feel more than welcome to call or text Mrs. Moore or me.  I would be 
thrilled to help fundraise for your child's opportunity to join us!  
 
Throughout the year we will have practice once a week. As the big day approaches we will have more 
practices every week. It is very important to us that you are comfortable with us. We are willing to meet with 
you and discuss details of the play. Both Mrs. Moore and myself are dedicated Christians who believe that 
song and acting are gifts from God and ought to be shared with everyone. Any questions you have can be sent 
to me at aftrail@hotmail.com or Mrs. Moore at slklmoore@aol.com.   We are looking forward to working with 
you and your children!  
                                                                                                    

    God Bless You! 

  Mrs. Kim Moore (402-670-3735) 
           Adrianna Trail (402-650-2647)  
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